
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/22/2012 4:31:03 PM
To: 'mlc@cpuc.ca.gov' (mlc@cpuc.ca.gov); 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fw: Copy of Letter sent to PUC

From: Horner, Trina
Sent: Thursday, March 22, 2012 04:12 PM
To: Kiyota, Travis; Doli, Laura; Manheim, William (Law); Cherry, Brian K; Ramaiya, Shiipa R; Klein, 
Kerry (Law); Castrence, Kristina 
Subject: FW: Copy of Letter sent to PUC

This is a good development, Travis, thank you for passing it along!

Trina

From: Kiyota, Travis
Sent: Thursday, March 22, 2012 4:10 PM
To: Earley Jr., Anthony; Johns, Christopher; Pruett, Greg S.; Bottorff, Thomas E; Hartman, Sanford 
(Law); Stavropoulos. Nickolas: Bedwell. Ed; Horner, Trina; Frizzell, Roger; Zigelman, Jacob; Cooper, 
Sh awn| Redacted |
Cc: Ittner, Mary Ellen; Kauss, Kent; Hernandez, Brandon J 
Subject: Fw: Copy of Letter sent to PUC

Team:

Attached is a copy of a letter from the San Francisco Fire Chief to the CPUC stating the City 
and County's support for the PSEP. As you may know, SF Mayor Lee appointed the Fire Chief 
as the lead city official for all gas pipeline matters.

Thank you

Travis

From: I Redacted |
Sent: Thursday, March 22, 2012 03:47 PM 
To: Kiyota, Travis
Subject: Fw: Copy of Letter sent to PUC
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From: Secretarv.FireChief@sfQov.org [mailto:Secretarv.FireChief@sfqov.orq1
Sent- Thursday March 22, 2012 03:46 PM 
T0 Redacted
Subject: Copy of Letter sent to PUC

Redacted

Per your verbal request, please find attached a copy of a letter that was mailed to the CPUC re: the 
Pipeline Safety Enhancement Proposal. Please note, a copy of this letter was also sent to Mr. Earley 
as well.

Best regards,

Kelly Alves
Office of the Chief of Department 
San Francisco Fire Department 
698 Second Street 
San Francisco, CA 94107
Ph: 415.558.3401 / Fx: 415-558-3407 / www.sf-fire.org
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